
 

6th September, 2022 

Dear All, 

Extra-Curricular PE Activities for Autumn Term 1 

I am writing to inform you of the new term extra-curricular clubs, which will be commencing on the week 
beginning 12th September. All sports clubs will start at 3.15pm and finish at 4.15pm, with the exception of 
KS2 Girls Football which will be 3:05pm-4:05pm. 

The school, with your help, want to encourage all children to engage in the extra-curricular clubs on offer. 
The clubs are designed to be fun but still provide key teaching points to maximise pupils’ learning and in 
many cases may result in playing for the schools teams. We aim to continue to build upon the school’s already 
impressive sporting achievements. 

KS3 Boys Rugby club will be limited to 20 children, so places will be allocated on a first-come, first-serve basis. 
There will be a waiting list if the numbers go above 20 and if proving to be popular will be expanded after 
October half term. 

Due to safety reasons Street Surfing will also be limited to 20 children. The same will apply, if the club proves 
to be popular we will rotate the students after October half term. All other clubs are limited to 30 children.  

The clubs are open to all standards of ability and we are working hard to ensure there are a wide range of 
activities on offer for all year groups. Staff will do their very best to ensure that the clubs will run, but 
sometimes fixtures will have to take priority. Additionally, please be aware that in the event of adverse 
weather, resulting in a safety concern, a club may be cancelled on the day. We hope that this will be a rare 
occurrence and we will have fabulous weather throughout the term! We will do our best to give you as much 
notice as possible if a club is to be cancelled for that week by text. It is most important therefore that we 
have up to date contact details for you. We ask that you have alternative arrangements in place in case of 
cancellation on the day, otherwise children will be sent to After School Homework Club. 

Please sign your child up by clicking on the following link: https://forms.office.com/r/W0ae7ZvXCi and we 
will let you know if your child has successfully secured a place. If the numbers exceed our limits, the children 
will be placed on a waiting list so that we can adapt the clubs appropriately. 

If your child would like to take part in an extra-curricular club then take a look at the clubs running below and 
complete the online form to book their place by Friday 9th September. As always, if you have any further 
questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 

Yours sincerely, 
  

 
 Miss L Adams 
 PE Teacher 

https://forms.office.com/r/W0ae7ZvXCi


Day Club Year Group Teacher(s) 

Monday Girls Football 

Netball 

Boys Football 

KS3 

KS2 

KS3 

Miss Adams 

Miss Matthews 

Mr James 

 

Tuesday Netball 

Basketball 

 

KS3 

KS3 

Miss Matthews 

Mr Stead 

Wednesday Handball 

 

Tag Rugby 

 

KS2 

 

KS2 

Phoenix Handball and Mr 
Stead 

Rippa Rugby 

Thursday Boys Football 

Girls Football 

KS2 

KS2 

Mr James 

Mr Savage 

 

Friday Waveboarding 

Boys Rugby 

 

All Years 

KS3 

Miss Adams 

Mr Stead 

 


